
 

 

The Flaget Museum 
 

Xaverian Hall 
St. Xavier High School Campus 

 

Under the auspices of the Flaget Alumni Association 
 

             1942-1974 

Contact Information 

Cindy Chipps, Curator                                                                                                                                502 955-9238 

4027 Brooks Hill Rd, Brooks, KY  40109                                                                                     cchipps@iccable.com 
 

 As you might expect, graduates of Flaget are living all across the nation.  Each year I like 

to show you in which states they reside and exactly how many of the blue and white faithful are 

still active.  On the table in the front of the room is a map indicating the number of graduates 

living in each state.  To answer the query I receive most often of "there aren't many of us left are 

there?"  Actually there may be more still active than most of you realize.  As of January 1st, of 

the 4,190 Flaget graduates, 2,847 were still cheering for the blue and white.  That figures out to 

68%.  True, there are fewer graduates left every month, but looking at the big picture, there are 

still a lot of braves out there.   

 

 Is there something about Flaget history that you always wanted to know?  I get a lot of 

questions about Flaget, and to many of them I can find the answer.  If there is something you 

always wanted to know, just ask, I will try my best to get you the answer.  I get a good number 

of grads telling me that I should write about this or that.  Sometimes there just is not enough 

information in the records to do so, but many times your suggestions result in some good stories.  

So if you have a suggestion for an article, please let me know. 

 

 I am pleased to announce that the Flaget Museum has been getting more visitors.  If you 

have not been there please stop by.  The comments from those who have visited have been 

gratifying.  In conjunction, should you have any vintage Flaget items to donate, please bring 

them to a luncheon or drop them off at St. X.  I can also pick items up if is too difficult for you to 

get out.  Thanks to Lowell Collard for his donations, this resulted in the museum coming closer 

to completing the full volume of "The Landmark".  We are only missing a few issues and I know 

that one of you has one we need!  Below is a list of the Landmarks the museum is missing.  Can 

you help? 

 

1953 issue 2 

1956 issue 5 

1957 issue 5 

1960 issue 1  


